
To our provider partners in healthcare, 

This is an essential message from YouthCare HealthChoice Illinois (YouthCare). 

YouthCare would like to inform you that the status of the medications listed below will be changing 
on June 1, 2024. 

 

Impacted Medication Change New limits 

Symbicort Inhaler Monthly limit  Increase to 2 inhalers per month 

 

If you have any questions, please call YouthCare Provider Services at 844-289-2264. 

 


